[image: image1.png]


                                                                         President Janet Risdon

                                                                                      Phone 07 3208 2764

                                                                                     

EMAIL:jhrisdon@bigpond.com
EMAIL: southerngoldcoasttweed@zontadistrict24.org

 
Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen

(H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au)
 
DATES TO REMEMBER

         19th November     DINNER MEETING

         24th November    THEATRE NIGHT – GOLD COAST LITTLE THEATRE

         7th December      CHRISTMAS PARTY

         7th March             I W D 

         19th April             WOMEN’S HEALTH  DAY

          18th May              JAZZ in the WINERY ?

DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   19th November

GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30,  FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST  $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 18th 7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER
55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAY BABIES

KAYE, JANET & MERLE 

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH      

                          Life was meant to be lived.

                       Curiosity must be kept alive.

               One must never, for whatever reason,

                          Turn his back on life.

Eleanor Roosevelt, 1884-1962                                 
PRESIDENTS REPORT

Hello All,
The decision has been made. The official word is that our new district will be District 22. As far as I am aware, the area will remain as Area 5. The incoming Governor will be Vicki Varthas. But this only occurs after the Convention in Rotterdam next year.
Congratulations to our sister club at Paradise Point. They celebrate their 10th Anniversary on Wednesday 21st November. We have all been invited to the Runaway Bay Motor Inn to join the festivities. I hope to see you there. Contact Merle or myself if you require more information.
Who is ready for Christmas? It is not far away. We had scheduled our club's Christmas party on Friday 7th December. But maybe Saturday 8th is a better option. Please bring your thoughts along to the next meeting. Also, bring along your money for the theatre night and something for the gourmet hamper if you have not already contributed. I know it is election night, but I'm sure we will know the results soon enough.
Remember there is no Dinner meeting in December; our next meeting after November will be Monday 21st January.
See you Monday,
Janet
Editors Note

Saturday October 20th Jan, Betty and I proudly wore our Zonta shirts when we attended the Minefield of Women, in Murwillumbah, to celebrate a life and support women living with breast cancer. After the breakfast, we joined the silent walk to Knox Park, where we formed a circle, joined hands and had a minutes silence in memory of those who are not with us. Then people planted silhouettes as a reminder of the many women in our community who have been diagnosed with breast cancer, Betty and Jan planted the silhouette for Zonta, and I, in thanks for my friends and I who are survivors.

Very emotional experience for all, but showing what great courage these women have, walking proudly through the street and park in Murwillumbah with our pink balloons and silhouettes.

GOOD NEWS

Breast Cancer is no longer classed as a terminal illness, it is now chronic, and 80% survive for al least 5 years.

Merle

